
 
 
From: Baird, Thomas J. <TBaird@jonesfoster.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 3:52 PM 
To: Nadia DiTommaso <NDiTommaso@lakeparkflorida.gov> 
Cc: Richard Reade <rreade@lakeparkflorida.gov>; Ali.Palmer@kimley-horn.com 
Subject: FW: Kimley-Horn 
Importance: High 
 
I reviewed your email below and Greg Wilfong’s response pertaining to any potential conflicts.  I note that the 
work previously done and concluded was related to some civil engineering tasks.  The planning analysis which 
is to be performed by KH would not result in any conflict insofar as the Town is concerned.   Moreover, I note 
that it would be KH who would determine whether it has any conflict with a former client.  Based upon the 
response below, KH has determined that the work that it previously did for its former client would not create a 
conflict for the firm.  
 
Based upon my experience and membership as an AICP planner and as an instructor of the Ethics review 
course for planners seeking certification, the AICP planners involved in the performance of the planning 
services for the Town would not have a conflict under the AICP Code of Ethics.  
 
Thomas  J.  Baird 
 

Florida Bar Board Certified City, County and Local Government Attorney 

 

   

D 561 650 8233 
 

O 561 659 3000 
 

TBaird@jonesfoster.com 

 

   

   

4741 Military Trail, Suite 200,  Jupiter,  FL  33458 
 

jonesfoster.com 

  

This email is to the named recipient(s) and may be privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any review, dissemination, 
or copying of this email is prohibited. Please immediately notify us by email and delete the message. 
 
The Corporate Transparency Act (“CTA”) mandates that most legal entities (e.g., corporations, limited partnerships, LLCs) file a Beneficial 
Ownership Information report with the Financial Crimes Enforcement Network (FinCEN). Unless excepted, failing to timely file or providing false 
information may lead to criminal and/or civil penalties, including fines and imprisonment. Jones Foster P.A. is prepared to assist clients with 
CTA reporting. For guidance, please contact your Jones Foster P.A. attorney or email JFCTA@jonesfoster.com. 
   

 
From: Palmer, Alessandria <Ali.Palmer@kimley-horn.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 11:33 AM 
To: Nadia DiTommaso <NDiTommaso@lakeparkflorida.gov>; Baird, Thomas J. <TBaird@jonesfoster.com> 
Cc: Richard Reade <rreade@lakeparkflorida.gov> 
Subject: RE: Kimley-Horn 
 
Good mor ning Nadia, We received confir mation from our Kimley -Horn partner, Greg Wil fong, P.E., that we were contracte d for civil engineering, landscape architecture a nd traffic. T he client had contracte d with other consultants for planning  
 

Good morning Nadia, 
 
We received confirmation from our Kimley-Horn partner, Greg Wilfong, P.E., that we were contracted for civil 
engineering, landscape architecture and traffic. The client had contracted with other consultants for planning and legal 
work.  Let me know if you need anything further on that matter.  
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